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Dear Don,
These two documents describe where Missouri Regional Medical

Program started and essentially where it stopped.

There is a good picture of the Fact Bank in the 1966-71
document. The Health Plans in Action doesn’t have much to say
about cmr computer experience. So I have included a reprint on
“The Automated Physicians Assistant’,’.I believe this was actually
“’o~i’”frost””’poptilaiproject but one for which we received the greatest
criticism from the Central Office...,,..,,...”,“.”-....... . .,,..

If there is anything that you would like regarding the MO RMP
files we have located where they are stored in the Ellis Library
and could try to find it for you.
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